
From:
To: 2021redistricting
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Fwd: Public Comment Letter
Date: Saturday, October 23, 2021 11:17:26 AM

Dear Redistricting Commissioners,

I was unable to sign this letter in person in time however I would also like to fully endorse this
letter and for all intents and purposes am signing onto it and stand by everything written in it.
As the current Councilmember for Sunnyvale’s Sixth District I believe my constituents would
benefit immensely from having the same representation as our neighbors across the city. 

Thank you,

Omar Din
Sunnyvale City Council, D6

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: Russell Melton 
Date: Sat, Oct 23, 2021 at 10:46 AM
Subject: Fwd: Public Comment Letter
To: 

Hi CM Din, here is the public comment letter from CM Cisneros and myself.  If you support
the letter can you please forward the email to 2021redistricting@ceo.sccgov.org with your
comments as the D6 Councilmember.  Thank you.

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: Russell Melton 
Date: October 22, 2021 at 5:41:25 PM PDT
To: 2021redistricting@ceo.sccgov.org
Cc: Alysa Cisneros 
Subject: Public Comment Letter

Dear Chair Smith and Esteemed Redistricting Commissioners, please find the
attached public comment from Sunnyvale Councilmembers Russ Melton and
Alysa Cisneros.  Thank you.



Sent from my iPhone




